

Official Advisory of Subic Bay International Terminals

19 FEBRUARY 2024

ADVISORY NO. 2024-00004



Dear SBITC Valued Clients,

Subic Bay International Terminals (SBITC), in line with its commitment to continuously improve its services, has acquired six Tantri trailers and six Terberg tractors to boost its landside operations.

Representing a substantial advancement in the terminal's ability to handle cargo at the Port of Subic, the new equipment will help streamline cargo movement in the terminal, reduce turnaround times for both vessels and outside trucks, and ensure smoother operations even during peak periods.

"SBITC is committed to providing clients with unparalleled services and maintaining our position as the premiere gateway to Northern and Central Luzon. The acquisition of new equipment underscores our dedication to safe and efficient port operations," said Henry Dungca, SBITC Terminal Manager.

"We are confident that these new additions will significantly improve the experience of our customers, who stand to benefit from the smoother, faster, and more reliable cargo operations here at SBITC," he added.

Best regards,

SBITC Management

Subic Bay International Terminals (SBITC)

You may contact us at +6347 250 2252 (for Operations) or +6347 252 6474 (for Billing). You may email us at sbitc@ictsi.com. San Bernardino Road, Subic Port District, Subic Bay Freeport Zone, Olongapo City 2222, Philippines | www.sbitc.ph You are receiving this email because you subscribed to SBITC Email Advisories. SBITC is a subsidiary of International Container Terminal Services, Inc. (ICTSI).

<u>Update Profile.</u> <u>Unsubscribe.</u>